From: Bob Garbacz

To: Atex Dambach

Cc: Sam Sheiby; Marv Christesen
Subject: 100 East Monroe Ave

Date: Friday, May 26, 2017 9:49:21 AM

Alex — | reviewed the request to construct a porch at 100 East Monroe Avenue. Although the
proposed porch violates the Zoning Ordinance vision clearance requirements, the porch does not
impact the sight distance at the intersection of East Monroe Avenue and Newton Street. If the
proposed porch were constructed, there will still be adequate sight distance at this intersection.

Please let me know if you have any further guestions.
Thanks,

Bob Garbacz

Division Chief/ Transportation

Alexandria, VA
703-746-4143



